
Date : December 30, 2021 

To: Orchard Woods Health Center residents and team members 

From: Melissa Sellers, Healthcare Administrator 

Subject: Positive COVID-19 positive cases in Orchard Woods

Following The Village at Orchard Ridge’s health and safety practices for temperature and 
symptom screenings for team members, one Orchard Ridge contracted care partner tested 
positive for COVID-19 earlier today, December 30, 2021. Out of an abundance of caution, all 
residents and team members in Orchard Woods have also been tested today. As a result, one 
resident tested positive. 

In consultation with Virginia Department of Health (VDH), we are able to continue all in-
person visitation, both indoor and outdoor, for Orchard Woods Health Center. Please continue 
to follow infection control precautions by wearing your mask at all times while in the health 
center. Team members have upgraded to N95 masks and continue to take all necessary infection 
control measures to keep your loved ones safe. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and partnership. 


